
October 14, 2020 

Antonio a.rid Brenda K. Salinas 
1._341 O .C.reekvi~w Road 
Prospect,. KY·4b'059 

To·KY P·ublic Service Commission, 

RECEI\/ED 

OCT 2 0 2020 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

We are residents of the qity of River Bluff· and_ recently received a notice of rate 
increase· effectiv(;3 October 31 , 2020. We str_ongly oppose their proposed rate increase 
of 65.3% which increases our current mon~hly rate from $58.: 16 to $96.1 :4. The· case 
number is 2020-00290 .. It appears that Blµegrass Water .t.Jtili_ty ,Operating Comp~ny 
failed to.do .proper due diligence prior to their acquiring -the current system from 
Metropolitan Sewer District (MSD) . However, Bluegrass. Water's 'lac~ o(thorough due 
diligence should not put residents using their system in a predicament ,hat puts financial 
strain on residents. Blue grass Water's timing for proposed·_ increases comes at a 
horrific time. Current times have put an undue financial -burden on many citizens in The 
City of River Bluff and the Louisville metro area. Again, we OPPOSE the rate increase. 

Lastly, I would like to note that our opposition and comments were also emailed to 
psc.info@ky.gov Or) Friday, October 9, 2020 at 9:17 a.m. We did not receive an 
acknowledgemenJ of receipt hence this letter being sent via regular USPS mail. 
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